ST HELENS REFEREES’ SOCIETY

Minutes of the Monthly Meeting held at Greenalls on Monday 4th December 2017
The Chairman opened the meeting at 20:00 and welcomed all members and guests in attendance.
Minutes of the last monthly meeting (Nov ‘17): Proposed: John Cowley and Seconded: Terry Roscoe - that they be accepted as a true and accurate record. 
No matters arising.

Treasurer’s Report: 

Treasurer provided society figures as;

Bank: 279
Cash: 331
Balance: 610     

Chairman’s Report

Reminder that fitness training is still taking place for anyone interested.  Contact Peter or John.
Training Slot :

Discussion amongst members present regarding current refereeing topics both at a local and national level.
The Chairman and the rest of the committee would like to wish all members and their families a very Happy Christmas and successful 2018!
Next meeting is: Monday 8th January 2018 starting at 19:45
